

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the post of Network Manager at Saint Bede's Catholic High School.

Saint Bede's is a happy and successful school, with strong values built on our Catholic ethos and distinctive 'Be a Bede' culture. Colleagues joining Saint Bede's can expect to find hard-working and well-behaved pupils, a supportive staff team, and to be given every opportunity to pursue their professional development.

Having taken up my post in September 2021, I am proud to be Headteacher of this thriving community but also determined to lead the school on a journey of further improvement in the pursuit of excellence in all areas. If you are a highly-motivated practitioner with the ambition and drive to join the school on this journey, I would be delighted to hear from you.

We welcome visits to the school for those considering an application and these can be arranged by contacting Miss S Gresty, Finance & HR Manager (sgresty@stbedeslytham.lancs.sch.uk). Miss Gresty will also be able to assist you should you have any queries regarding the application process.

Please note that the deadline for applications is Tuesday 28th September 2022 at (12 noon).

Your faithfully

Mr P Marsden Headteacher





